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As a senior, I oppose this bill. Inadequate research is evident. Has anyone assessed 

a similar proposal? Has anyone polled physicians regarding impact?  Has anyone 

assessed inaction with existing insurance? Oregon always likes to be the first and 

many positions. Let’s not be the first in failure! Creating a bureaucracy to oversee this 

after the Covid emergency is a futile effort when there are many pressing matters for 

the legislature to consider as the governor has said, housing, purge reform, and 

safety of the citizens, especially in the Tri-County area. 


